
 

 

 

  

St. Bart’s 

Newsletter A message from Mrs Kilmister 

This week sees the return to school of some more of our children which 

is lovely. We can’t wait until all of our children are able to come back 

to school and we can be together again. Until then, we will continue 

to communicate with you via newsletters, the website and email. Of 

course, please feel free to call school if you would like to speak to a 

member of the team.  Please keep sending in pictures of what you 

have been getting up to at home - we love seeing them and it helps us 

all to stay connected until we are back together! 

Wishing you all lots of health, happiness and continued sunshine. 

Value of the 

Month 

Our value for the month of 

June is Wisdom. We ask God 

for Wisdom when making 

decisions for ourselves, our 

community at this difficult  

time. 

All God’s children learning and achieving 

together in faith with compassion 

 

Home learning: 
As all teachers are back to full time teaching commitments, we are 

approaching home learning in a slightly different way until all 

children are able to return to school. Each morning you will receive 

an email with links to lessons from BBC Bitesize or Oaks 

Academy. This will allow you to access an English, maths and 

foundation lesson every day. These are sequenced lessons and if 

you follow these, we will be able to answer any questions you have 

related to the tasks. Please contact Mrs Kilmister or Mr Purshouse in 

the first instance if you have any queries. This complements the 

learning logs for each phase that teachers have written. The new 

Learning logs for this half term are available on our website under 

Classwork Handouts. As always, these resources are to support you 

as much, or as little as you would like and are not compulsory.  
 

Home Challenge: 

 

 Write a recipe for friendship. What ingredients are 

needed for a lovely friend? How could you make a friend 

and what does friendship mean to you? 

 Create a poster about looking after our world. Make it as 

eye-catching as you can. 

We’d love to see your ideas! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

   

St Bart’s Gallery 
 Look what some of our children and families have been up to! 

There are lots more examples on our website (Classwork-

Handouts, school updates). 

 

 

 

 


